
 
Good evening Little Pirate Families! This is Rebecca Smith, your Principal, at Emma Love Hardee 
Elementary and this is Ashleigh Clark, your Assistant Principal.  
 
We hope you are enjoying your long weekend!  We want to thank all our families who joined us for 
our Back-to-School Night last Thursday. Our faculty and staff were so happy to hear the wonderful 
compliments and positive praises from our families!  Just a reminder all Nassau County Schools will 
be closed tomorrow Monday, September 4th for the Labor Day holiday. We look forward to seeing 
all our Little Pirates back on Tuesday, September 5th.  
 
We had so much fun last week with our Fun Run fundraiser challenge competitions. Don’t forget 
about this long weekend challenge. The class in each grade level that raises the most money will get 
to see us compete on Tuesday in the Construction Block Challenge Competition. Thanks for your 
support so far! We have already raised almost $10,000, but we only have this week left to reach our 
goal. 
 
Remember, if we reach our goal of $35,000, we will either be camping on the roof of the school or 
inside the school! We are letting the Little Pirates decide.  You can follow our friendly competitions 
on our Facebook page.  All the money raised will go to school supplies, campus beautification, 
student/staff recognition and our Family Nights.    
 
Don’t forget our monthly newsletter can be found on our school website and your child’s teacher 
will push it out on their class REMIND.   
   
If you have any questions, please contact our front office staff.  
Thanks and goooo Little Pirates 


